

Catholic Physicians Guild of Dallas November Newsletter



December meeting- Advent Reflection

Please join us as we will spend our next meeting with a reflection of the Advent season. The reflection will be given by Father Robert MacGuire, from

Cistercian Abby. He is also professor of English Literature at the University of Dallas. He will discuss the meaning of the Christmas season, particular to our vocation as physicians and healthcare providers.

The meeting will take place at St. Monica's in the Family Life Center, room 109. As you enter the Family Life Center main entrance, our room is to the immediate left.

We hope to see you there!

Time to pay local dues for the Guild!

Thanks to those of you who have already paid your local dues for this 2015-2016 academic year. We are now collecting them - those who are members are eligible for quarterly CME with will qualify for TSBME ethics credit.

Local dues can be paid here.

Pope Addresses Conference of International Healthcare Workers



Pope Francis met with participants attending a Conference of International Healthcare Workers taking place in Rome. The theme of the conference centered on the issue of autism.

Greeting the conference members gathered, Pope Francis in his prepared remarks, began by reminding them that this International Healthcare Workers event also coincided with the thirtieth anniversary of the Pontifical Counsil for Health Care Workers and the twentieth anniversary of the publication of Pope St. John Paul II's Encylclical Letter Evangelium Vitae.

Click <u>here</u> to read his complete address.

Gratitude enables us to see the interconnectedness of all created things and the sacredness of human life, because all are gifts from God - USCCB,

November 2015





Copyright © 2015 Catholic Physicians Guild of Dallas, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

